[bookmark: _GoBack]“In the wake of President Trumps hostile remarks about any UK US Trade deal and the NHS the SHA state our objection to any measures (including any existing or planned procurement measures or international trading agreements that allow or promote the entry of overseas Private Healthcare organisations (particularly US private Healthcare) into our National Health Service either under the guise of partnership or with the direct intention of substituting all or part of those services with profit not need as the driving motive.”

Thought if this or similar approved it could go to SHA Central Council and possibly Annual Party Conference.

Had a good meeting

Paul. 


